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This Week
Open Afternoon: We are hosting an open afternoon from 1.30pm on Thursday 30th 

March, to allow you to visit our new and renovated classrooms, see our new playground 

equipment and to see performances of Primary’s Dance Time and Seniors’ Shakespeare 

Festival “King Lear” work. Please let us know via the school office if you would like to 

attend, and please remember we have no parking available onsite so all visitors to this 

event will need to park offsite and walk in. Please park considerately to our neighbours.

Red Nose Day: Thank you to everyone who joined in with the fun activities last Friday. 

We raised almost £180 for the Comic Relief charity.

Coronation Celebration: We will be holding a special celebration event for the King’s 

coronation on Friday 5th May from 1.30pm onwards. Please see the attached invitation 

for details and RSVP to the school office if you would like to join us.

Letters Home
Seniors & Globetrotters: Cycall letter (sent home in bags.)

Year 5 & 6 students: Lodge Hill residential changes letter (sent home in bags on Friday 17th 

March.)

Divers & Cavers: Washbrooks Farm letter (in bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Roy, Globetrotters - Making an amazing wolf sculpture

Kelsey & Seena, Pilots - Learning to tell half past times

Kelsey, Pilots - Riding independently



Class News from Beachcombers Class
Beachcombers Class have had 6 new friends join the class since January. We have enjoyed getting to 

know our new friends. We have loved using our new outside space and the big playground too. The class 

has also used the swimming pool, immersive room and trampoline room. We are now used to moving 

around the school and experiencing new places and faces! Our school grown-ups are very proud of us! 
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